
 
 

Town of Goshen 
Board of Selectmen 
Minutes of Meeting 

May 6, 2019 
 

Present:  Bob Bell, Bruce Nadeau, Dianne Craig, Sandy Sonnichsen, Sheila Hulton, Cindy 

Rouillard   

The meeting came to order at 6:40 pm  

• The check reports were reviewed and signed. 

• Sandy stated there isn’t anyone to lock and unlock the gate at Gunnison Lake.  There was 

a discussion of some issues including town liability with Gunnison Lake.  The Selectmen 

discussed Goshen’s contract regarding the lake.  Dianne stated she wanted to review the 

contract.  Bob suggested reviewing our options.   Bruce made a motion to explore the 

options and Bob 2nd the motion. 

Sandy stated the contractor to do foundation work at the grange is supposed to check out 

the foundation on May 7th.  Bruce stated if he does not show up, they plan to hold a status 

review meeting on Thursday, May 9th. 

• The Selectmen signed a permit for a service to be held at Gunnison Lake. 

• Cindy stated she received a complaint about someone living in a camper.  Bruce will go 

to the location to investigate. 

Bruce made a motion and Bob 2nd to adjourn the meeting at 7:55 pm 

 


